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18th April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
Re: Final Art Booster Sessions, Art Exam & Deadlines 
 
We are writing to you to let you know that we are almost at the end of the Art GCSE course with the 
exams starting for some of our classes next week.  
 
Firstly,  students can use the department after school on the following dates; 
 
Friday 19th April- 3.15 - 4.30pm  
Monday 22nd April- 3.15 - 4.30pm  
Tuesday 23rd April- 3.15 - 6.00pm  
Wednesday 24th April- 3.15 - 5.00pm  
Thursday 25th April- 3.15 - 5.30pm (11W - Exam Set Up) 
Friday 26th April- 3.15 - 5.00pm 
 
Monday 29th April- 3.15 - 4.30pm  (11Y Exam Set Up) 
Tuesday 30th April- 3.15 - 5.30pm 
Wednesday 1st May- 3.15 - 6pm (11X Exam Set Up) 
Thursday 2nd May- 3.15 - 5.00pm  
Friday 3rd May- 3.15 - 5.00pm  
 
 
We will also be offering one final Saturday Coursework days to allow all students to come and use 
the resources in school to further improve their coursework.  
 
This will take place on Saturday 20th April from 10-2pm.  

  
With the limited time remaining, if your son/daughter wishes to improve their coursework it is 
imperative that they are completing work outside of the given lesson time, so these sessions are an 
excellent opportunity to spend uninterrupted time catching up on this work. The Saturday sessions 
are non-uniform (clothing must be appropriate) and will take place in the Art Department, students 
just need to let reception know that they are here for an Art Session.  
 
The exam dates are as follows;  
26th & 29th  April - 11W CFR 
30th & 1st  April/May - 11Y CFR 
2nd & 3rd May - 11X AHN 
 
The exam takes place over two days, students will need to be in their Art Class promptly at 8.45 on 
both days of the exam. They will have the same breaks as they would do on a normal school day.  
 
The final deadline for all work is Wednesday 8th May 2024. This is earlier than previously stated as 
the marking process has been brought forward.  
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Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding these catch-up sessions.   
Yours sincerely,   
  
 

   
Mrs Friedner & Miss Hutchinson   
Art Department   
 
 
  


